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SAFE WORKING IN
GENERAL PRACTICE

General Practice is facing unmanageable workloads, with a
rapidly shrinking and exhausted workforce. To continue to
provide safe care to our patients, and to protect the well-

being of our teams, you may notice some changes
at our practice.

We have temporarily stopped registering
new patients, and will not be able to

register any new patients at the moment.

If you are struggling to find a GP to register
with, you can contact the NHS England
Customer Contact Centre 0300 311 2233

The practice operates a zero tolerance

policy; thank you for treating our staff with
respect.

Safe working in general practice

(bma.org.uk)




